MInutes
Meeting 18th February 2013
Present: Peter Warwick (Pres), Greg Wark (Sec), Carolynne Wark (Reg), Dorothy Warwick (Canteen), Ian Warwick (equip.), Frank Skiller (NSWCFA rep), Peter Sultana (committee), Robert French (U7R), Salma Germanos (U7R), Philip Rafter (committee), Jack Knight (RC W), Kim Whale (U6R), Matt Lu (U7W), Vera Douehy (u8), Bil El brizi (U8), Hamid Frangie (U10), Stephen Durbidge (U10), Sam Tuzcuoglu (U11), Mary Carr (U12), Tim Booker (U13), Darren McCGUire (Ass Sec), Greg Russell (U15), Michelle Russell (U15), Andrew Toma (over 35s).
Apologies: Moises Palacios (U6W), Ania Lucewicz (Ladies), Mary Ayoub (U9), George Helou (U9).
1. Meeting opened in prayer by Rev Tim Booker

2. All present introduced themselves and all welcomed for 2013 season.
3. Teams entered/NSWCFA/GDSFA – 2 under 6s, 2 under 7s, under 8s, under 9s, under 10s, under 11s, under 12s, under 13s, under 15s, 4 all age mens (2 x RC squads), 1 all age ladies, possibly over 35s mens
U6 – 11, AAM NSWCFA

U13, 15, AAL – GDSFA

Under 12s TBA (committee meeting will determine after general meeting)
4. Club policy re: game time – all players to receive fair game time, all players to be substituted at times, all players to receive full games at times.  Fair does not necessarily mean equal (we don’t want managers with stop watches timing each child’s game time to the second!)
5. new regos needed – still required for 12s, AAm, AAL, 6s, 7s
6. Roles and responsibilities

-    managers

· Coaches

Responsibilities outlined – please refer to website for these.

4
Working with children – all coaches, managers and committee members signed
5
Non registered children at training – no child or adult who is not registered may train.
6.
Training times – each team nominated their preferred times and were allocated space at Granville Park
7.
Issuing team lists – team lists issued
8
Trial Games – organised for 9th, 16th and 23rd March at Merrylands HS
9
Issuing of equipment – all teams (except RCW) issued 10 balls, cones, bag, jerseys and GK gloves.
10
coaching – getting started – need any help?  Please feel free to approach any committee member
11
 newsletters – will not be printed in 2013 – but instead will be uploaded to the website and emailed to those with email contacts.
13.       website – is always up to date so please utilise it.
Greg Wark

Secretary

